Conclusions

The Commonwealth Games are worth supporting and preserving.
The initial impetus has to come from Government.

Steps should be taken to enable developing Commonwealth countries
to participate more fully in Commonwealth sport activities and in
hosting the Commonwealth Games.

With proper organization and level of financial support, the
Commonwealth Games can go a long way to becoming self-
sufficient, at least in the operation of the Games.

The Commonwealth itself has to send the right signal.
These proposed suggestions are merely ideas for discussion to be made
concrete at the forthcoming meeting in London and at the subsequent

CHOGM in October.

We urge that internal discussion take place within each country and
that ideas be developed in preparation for these meetings.



